Please join me for an
opportunity to discuss and
share school issues and news
specific to what is happening
daily in Colt Country! I look
forward to connecting with you
virtually and continuing our
pledge of maintaining a
standard of excellence
academically and socially!
Sincerely

Vivian Suarez, Proud Principal

Thursday:

\4 October 1, '2020

Friday:
December 4, 2020

Wednesday:
February 10, 2021

Thursday:
April 8, 2021

Parents will receive personal
invitation to join Colt Café!

Please RSVP via the link
provided:

Colt Café RSVP Link



https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=y7Ws7nBTWEOpaqN4PJXUIlZuPJHLEUxLobcLRgXqGmlUNE5MMDY2UFJCRTYxNDhWNUpXS0JFQTA1TC4u

